
OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK 

 

SUBLETTE, KS                                         September 7, 2021  

   

The Governing Body of the City of Sublette, Kansas met in regular session at 7:00 p.m. 

with Mayor Lawrence Hoerman presiding and the following members of the City Council 

present:   Leon Birney, James Barber, Tom Stoppel, Dylan Shotton and Jason Vaughn.  

Also present were City Superintendent Daylen Elsey, Sheriff Troy Briggs, Fire Chief Rusty 

Sherwood and City Clerk Jeannie Trigg.  Visitors were Gerald Stoppel, LeRoy Mast, Aggie 

Berg and Parker Kelling. 

 

The minutes of the last regular meeting were approved as distributed with a motion made 

by Councilmember Stoppel, seconded by Councilmember Vaughn.  The motion carried 5-

0.   

 

LeRoy Mast and Gerald Stoppel were present for rezoning property located at NE/4 36-

T29S-R33W.  The owner has requested rezoning of the property from “(AG) Agricultural 

to (C-2) Commercial”.  The legal description of the subject property is: A tract of land 

located in the Northeast Quarter (NE/4) of Section Thirty-six (36), Township Twenty-nine 

(29) South, Range Thirty-three (33) West of the 6th P.M., Haskell County, Kansas, exact 

description to be determined by actual survey.  10 acres of south side of NE ½ of Sec. 36-

29-33 Haskell Co. approximately 1,300 ft. East & West and 335 ft. North & South.  A 

motion was made by Councilmember Vaughn, seconded by Councilmember Birney to 

approve the rezoning application of Mast Trucking.  The motion carried 5-0. 

 

Fire Chief Rusty Sherwood was present to give the monthly fire report.  He informed the 

Council that the fire department voted to put Dalton Brooks on the fire department.  A 

motion was made by Councilmember Birney, seconded by Councilmember Shotton to 

approve Dalton Brooks to the fire department.  The motion carried 5-0.  He discussed fire 

runs and a fire truck.   

 

Sheriff Troy Briggs was present to give the monthly law enforcement report.  He reported 

on traffic and the highway project.   

 

Superintendent Elsey gave the monthly water report.  He reported on water wells.  He  

Discussed nuisance clean up at   505 W. Carson.  The Council recommended that a 

citation be issued to the property owner. 

 

Chamber asked for permission to block off Inman Street for Fall Fest on October 28 from 

5:00 to 8:00 p.m.; from Highway 56 to Courthouse Avenue/Fern Avenue and side streets 

entering Inman Street at Carson Avenue and Becknell Avenue.  A motion was made by 

Councilmember Barber, seconded by Councilmember Birney to approve the blocking of 

the streets for Fall Fest.  The motion carried 5-0. 



 

The Council discussed City Clerk applications.  A committee will set up interviews for this 

month and make a recommendation to the Council at the October meeting. 

 

A motion was made by Councilmember Birney, seconded by Councilmember Barber to 

approve and allow payment of the bills as distributed.  The motion carried 5-0. 

 

A motion was made by Councilmember Barber, seconded by Councilmember Birney to go 

into executive session to include Clerk Trigg and Superintendent Elsey at 8:30 p.m. until 

8:45 p.m. to discuss personnel matters of non-elected personnel.   The motion carried 5-0.  

The Council came out of executive session at 8:45 p.m.   No action was taken. 

 

Councilmember Barber made a motion to adjourn at 9:18 p.m., seconded by 

Councilmember Stoppel.  The motion carried 5-0. 

 

 

 

                                                                                                    CITY CLERK  

                                                                                                             JEANNIE S. TRIGG 

 

 

 

 


